
Moville Chamber of Commerce meeting 

April 9, 2013 

Opening prayer by Lisa Fouts 

Lisa Fouts thanked the caterers for the meal. 

Visitors introductions were given by members.  Farmers were invited.   

Old Business:  

 Jeannie Krueger gave Treasurer's report-Balance on hand was $5,046.97. 

 Moville News: Jim Fisher reported the County Board of Supervisors are going ahead with the Ag 

 Expo Center.  Reported the Pavilion will begin work when weather conditions improve.  WITA 

 housing project is moving forward.   

 Woodbury Central: Mr. Glackin reported the track teams won their first outdoor meet.  Golf 

 team got 2nd.  Jazz band state competition is April 19th.  The band trip to St. Louis is April 19-21.  

 Next year's calendar is approved.  School passed the site visit-there was one write-up on a 

 protected class.  Driver's Ed starts the last day of school.   

 MCDAI: The community meeting was a success.  St. Pat's Trivia night went well.  A lot of 

 improvements have been done around town.   

 Easter Egg Hunt: Paul Waldman reported it was as great as ever.   

New Business:  

 WITA annual meeting is April 18 

 Moville Daze-June 7,8,9 

 Chamber Golf-June 7 

 Meet and Greet-Need help 

 Northwest IA Bankers will be meeting at the Meadows next Tuesday.   

Speaker: Brianne Streck spoke about beginner's farming issues. 

 By 2050, 70% more food will need to be produced to feed the world.   

Next Meeting: May 14th at the Community Center.   

Today's Meal Attendance: 44 

 


